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Dear Faculty and Staff,

As has been shared in previous communications, National University will
continue to monitor and provide updates regarding university-specific
precautions around the novel coronavirus (COVID-19).

According to the California Department of Public Health, the risk of COVID-19
exposure within California remains low. No confirmed cases of the virus exist

among members of the NU community, and at this time NU campuses remain
open.

As there are a number of understandable questions about COVID-19, it is
important that we rely on accurate information and maintain perspective,
while adhering to university-specific guidelines that are in accordance with
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Please see our list of

Frequently Asked Questions.

Our primary focus is on campus-wide health, well-being, and preparedness.
Any questions or concerns should be emailed to NU’s Safety Management
Team at safety@nu.edu.

Thank you for being both attentive and sensitive to this ever-changing global
public health concern.

Sincerely,

J. Joseph Hoey, Ed.D.

Vice Provost for Academic Services
Chair, Safety Management Team



